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Resilient Idaho
Reducing the Impact of Adverse  
Childhood Experiences
Optum Idaho is honored to be part of 
a multi-year project called, “Resilient 
Idaho – Hope Lives Here.”

The project includes two parts. The first 
is the release of a study about Adverse 
Childhood Experiences (ACEs) in Idaho. 
ACEs are traumatic events that happen 
before age 18. ACEs include all types of 
abuse and neglect as well as parental 
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mental illness, substance use, divorce, 
incarceration and domestic violence. 
Studies show that the higher an ACE 
score a person has, the more likely they 
are to have lifelong physical and mental 
health issues.

Abuse, neglect and even divorce are all 
ACE experiences. These types of  
experiences left unresolved or untreated, 



Pat Metzler and Hank Nystrom 
edit Resilient Idaho

The production crew filming  
“Resilient Idaho”.

Make A 
Connection

Optum Member Access 
& Crisis Line 
1-855-202-0973
TDD/TTY dial 711

Visit optumidaho.com 
Click “Find a Provider”  
on left side of the page.

Thank you to the  
Producing Partners who  
made “Resilient Idaho” possible!

Jean Fitzgerald-Mutchie – St. Luke’s  
Community Health

Kayla Blades – ECHO Idaho, WWAMI  
University of Idaho

Kevin Wallior – Idaho Division of Veterans 
Services

Anselme Sadiki and Karin Watson –  
Children’s Home Society of Idaho

Emily Johnson – Big Brothers Big Sisters  
of Southwest Idaho

Taryn Yates, Roger Sherman – The Children’s 
Trust Fund, Prevent Child Abuse Idaho

Michelle Sundquist – Idaho Department of 
Correction

Stewart Wilder – Idaho Suicide Prevention 
Coalition

Sharon Lightning/John Reusser – Idaho 
Suicide Prevention Hotline, Jannus, Inc.

Live & Work Well is a great 
place to find all types of 
information. 

You can download a copy 
of your member handbook, 
find healthy recipes, learn 
about stress reduction, 
exercise, meditation and so 
much more to support your 
health and wellbeing.

Visit optumidaho.com 
Click “Live & Work Well”  
on left side of the page. 

Live & Work Well is  
smartphone friendly too!
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Resilient Idaho (continued from page 1)

Find a Provider

Get Information

can create childhood trauma and 
toxic stress that can last a lifetime. 
Research shows some of the most 
common health conditions adults 
face like high blood pressure, diabetes 
and depression can be rooted in ACEs. 
They can even shorten a person life’s 
span by up to 20 years. 

In 2018, Optum Idaho sponsored a 
project to have ACE questions added 
to a Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention (CDC) survey for Idaho. 
These results are now available and 
will be shared across the state 
throughout 2021.

Because Adverse Childhood Experiences 
(ACEs) can have significant negative 
affects through a person’s life, mental 
health experts are working to intervene 
as early as possible in a child’s life. 
Optum Idaho helped train Idaho providers 
in a new approach for infants, toddlers 
and parents to prevent and treat mental 
health issues. 

Zero-to-three years of age is a critical 
time for a child’s budding brain. This 
is also the time that infants are most 
vulnerable to environmental and 
parental influences. 

Helping these families as soon as 
possible is vital. “The earlier you 
intervene, the less difficult it is for a 
child to get back up on their  
developmental and emotional 
wheels,” says Dennis Woody, a 
pediatric neuropsychologist and 
Senior Clinical Program Consultant 
for Optum. “If you wait five or six 
years, that child has difficulties that 
are entrenched and are more difficult 
to change.”For in-depth information about Idaho resources for individuals 

coping with the effects of ACEs, visit the Idaho Resilience  
Project at www.idahoresilienceproject.org  

Zero to Three
Early Intervention Helps Reduce Adverse 
Childhood Experiences

zerotothree.org

The second part of this project is 
a documentary film called, “Resilient 
Idaho – Hope Lives Here.” Optum 
helped fund this documentary that 
investigates the ACEs research, how 
ACEs affect people in Idaho, and 
most importantly, resilience, which 
reduces the impact of ACEs. The 
documentary shares powerful stories 
of how people have overcome  
tragedies with the resources available 

One of the most important skills developed 
during this time in a child’s life is the 
ability to create healthy relationship and 
controlling emotions. Children develop 
those skills through consistent, loving 
interactions with parents or other close 
caregivers. If a child does not learn how 
to develop these skills it could affect their 
relationships with their children when 
they become parents.

Optum Idaho sponsored an intensive 
two-year training program by the 
national nonprofit organization, ZERO 
TO THREE for providers in the state. This 
program is now available through select 
providers in Idaho.

To learn more about ZERO TO THREE, 
download the case study at optumidaho.
com > About Us > Case Studies. ■

in Idaho and how they are helping 
others. This documentary offers hope 
and we encourage everyone to take the 
time to watch it. 

Watch “Resilient Idaho – 
Hope Lives Here”  
Idaho Public Television will air the  
documentary with panel discussion 
afterwards:
 
Tuesday, February 16 
8:00 PM, IPTV IDAHO Channel

Friday, February 19 
10:00 PM, IPTV WORLD Channel

Monday, February 22 
9:00 PM, IPTV IDAHO Channel

Tuesday, February 23 
6:00 PM, IPTV PLUS Channel

On-Demand available February 16  
www.video.idahoptv.org

Join Us for a  
ZOOM Watch Party
The second Tuesday of April, May, 
June, August, September, October 
and November. 

Visit www.idahoptv.org/shows/ 
specials/resilientidaho/ for more  
details about panelists. ■ 

Member Matters
Newsletter

2021 Spring Issue

Photos courtesy of Idaho Public Television.

https://provider.liveandworkwell.com/content/laww/providersearch/en/home.html?siteId=3648&lang=1
https://www.liveandworkwell.com/content/en/member.html
http://www.idahoresilienceproject.org
http://www.zerotothree.org
https://optumidaho.com/content/ops-optidaho/idaho/en/about-us/case-studies.html
https://optumidaho.com/content/ops-optidaho/idaho/en/about-us/case-studies.html
https://www.idahoptv.org/shows/specials/resilientidaho/
https://www.idahoptv.org/shows/specials/resilientidaho/


We invite you to visit optum.com/
helloidaho where you will find free 
information and tools that you can 
download or request so that you can 
become part of the movement!

Thank You, KTVB! 
We also want to thank our media 
partner KTVB for their support of Hello 
Idaho! KTVB is dedicated to raising 
awareness about mental health conditions 
while reducing associated stigma. Each 
Monday, they broadcast a news story  
focusing on ways to start conversation 
about a variety of topics that can 
impact mental health. You can visit 
their website at ktvb.com and click on 
the Hello Idaho! tab to view the entire 
library of stories and subjects. Feel free 
to share these on social media and tag 
@optumidaho or use the hashtag 
#helloidaho.

Speaking of social media, please visit 
and like our Optum Idaho Facebook 
page. We would love to see your photos 
and hear your stories about Hello Idaho! 
and any of the ways you share wellness, 
inclusion and compassion in your daily 
lives! ■
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Member Handbook
New Updates Available

Opioid Treatment Program
New Service for 2021

Did you know that your Member 
Handbook contains all sorts of information 
about services and is updated with new 
information at least once a year?

It is important for you to review it 
regularly for any updated information. 
You may find new services that could 
help you or learn about changes to the 
services you are currently using.

In January, Optum launched a new 
service called Opioid Treatment Programs 
(OTPs). This service is available to any 
member over the age of 16. This 
treatment may be offered to certain 
members ages 16 and 17 if they meet 
specific criteria.

Opioid Treatment Programs (OTPs) 
are specialized programs provided to 
members with an opioid use disorder 
(OUD). The OTPs are provided by 
certified clinics in some communities; 
check with your provider or contact 
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Last year was a challenging year 
for so many people because of the 
risks associated with COVID-19. 
While 2021 carries the promise of 
a vaccine and hope for the return 
to normal, people are still being 
told to do all they can to limit 
possible exposure to the virus. 

That is why we want to remind 
you that telehealth is available 
for your appointments with your 
provider. Telehealth lets you keep 
your appointments without having 
to go to the office.

If you want to  
use telehealth: 
Call your provider to see if they 
offer telehealth and if you can 
participate in your treatment plan 
through this option.

If you are a new member, call the 
Member Access & Crisis Line at 
1-855-202-0973 TDD/TTY: 711. 
They can help you find a provider 
that offers these services.

You may also visit optumidaho.
com > Find a Provider. This will 
take you to a provider search 
page. Type in “Telehealth  
Capability” and your city and 
state. This will give you a list of 
providers who offer these services. 

At this time, your provider may 
offer telehealth but not appear 
on the list mentioned above. 
Contact your provider directly to 
see if they are offering telehealth. 
■

Last year, Optum Idaho launched 
Hello Idaho! a grassroots  

campaign created to reduce 
isolation, encourage 

inclusion and create  
a safe, accepting  
environment to  
support mental  
health awareness. 

We want to thank our members,  
communities, stakeholders and friends 
across the state for your enthusiastic 
support and participation. We have 
heard from so many of you about the 
wonderful ways you are using Hello Idaho! 
to stay connected and support your 
friends and neighbors.

In 2021, we plan to continue Hello Idaho! 
to once again bring attention to a variety 
of mental health areas including:

 • Back to School
 • Substance use prevention
 • Recovery month
 • Domestic violence awareness
 • Suicide prevention awareness
 • Holiday stress

Telehealth
Options

Hello Idaho! optumidaho.com/helloidaho

You will also find information about how 
to find a provider, understand the Youth 
Empowerment Services program and 
much more.

It is easy to check your handbook online. 
Visit optumidaho.com > For Members 
> Resources & Tools > Member Handbook.

If you don’t have access to a computer, 

Optum Idaho to see if a certified clinic 
is near you. Your provider will work 
with you to decide what treatment is 
best for you. This decision is based on 
your medical and psychiatric history, past 
Substance Use Disorder (SUD) treatment 
and your wishes. 

You can see a full description of this 
service in your member handbook. It is 
easy to check your handbook online. 
Visit optumidaho.com > For Members 
> Resources & Tools > Member Handbook.  
■

you can call the Optum Member Access 
& Crisis Line at 1-855-202-0973, TDD/
TTY 711 to request a copy to be mailed 
to you.

You may also request special needs 
materials including large print, audio 
or specific languages depending upon 
your needs. ■
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https://www.optum.com/business/resources/library/hello-idaho.html?v=Optum.com/helloidaho
https://www.optum.com/business/resources/library/hello-idaho.html?v=Optum.com/helloidaho
https://www.ktvb.com/hello-idaho
https://www.facebook.com/optumidaho/
https://provider.liveandworkwell.com/content/laww/providersearch/en/home.html?siteId=3648&lang=1
https://provider.liveandworkwell.com/content/laww/providersearch/en/home.html?siteId=3648&lang=1
https://www.optum.com/business/resources/library/hello-idaho.html?v=Optum.com/helloidaho
https://optumidaho.com/content/ops-optidaho/idaho/en/members/resource-center.html
https://optumidaho.com/content/ops-optidaho/idaho/en/members/resource-center.html
https://optumidaho.com/content/ops-optidaho/idaho/en/members/resource-center.html
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Non-Discrimination Notice and Access to Communication Services
Optum does not discriminate on the basis of sex, age, race, color, national origin, or disability.

Free services are available to help you communicate with us. Such as, letters in other languages, or in other  
formats like large print. Or, you can ask for an interpreter. To ask for help, please call the toll-free number  
(855) 202-0973. TTY 711.

If you think you weren’t treated fairly because of your sex, age, race, color, national origin, or disability, you can 
send a complaint to: 

Optum Civil Rights Coordinator
11000 Optum Circle
Eden Prairie, MN 55344

Phone: 888-445-8745, TTY 711
Fax: 855-351-5495
Email: optum_civil_rights@optum.com

If you need help with your compaint, please call the toll-free number (855) 202-0973. TTY 771. You must send 
the complaint within 60 days of when you found out about the issue.

You can also file a complaint with the U.S. Department of Human Services. 

Online: https://ocrportal.hhs.gov/ocr/portal/lobby.jsf

Complaint forms are available at https://www.hhs.gov/ocr/complaints/index.html

Phone: Toll-free 1-800-368-1019. TTD 800-537-7697.

Mail: U.S. Dept. of Health and Human Services
 200 Independence Avenue,
 SW Room 509F, HHH Building
 Washington, D.C. 20201

Language Assistance Services and Alternate Formats

This information is available in other formats like large print. To ask for  
another format, please call the toll-free number (855) 202-0973. TTY 711.

You have the right to get help and information in your language at no cost. To request an interpreter, call  
1-855-202-0973.

Language Assistance Services and Alternate Formats (continued)
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Optum Idaho
322 E. Front Street
Suite 400
Boise, ID 83702-7370

See inside for new resources for you 
and your family in 2021.


